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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee: 

I am writing in support of HB 2005 to prohibit the sale and manufacturing of ghost 

guns, which are firearms that are untraceable and not subject to a background check. 

These guns can be made on a 3D printer and are made of plastic, therefore are 

unable to be detected in a metal detector. Large venues that use metal detectors to 

keep patrons safe and courthouses, which prohibit guns would not be able to keep 

them off of the premises. Thank you to all who are working to keep Oregonians safe 

from gun violence. 

Eleni Kondilis 


